
FALL 2020 INDOOR SAFETY PROTOCOLS AND GUIDELINES    

Temperature checks at 
drop off each day for 
students and staff.

Hand sanitizer at drop 
off and pickup and 

increased hand 
washing throughout 

the day for staff.  

Social distancing 
required at all times, 

both inside and 
outside of the studio.

Masks worn, mouth 
and nose covered, at 
all times. Masks must 

be well fitted with 

Water bottles from home 
labeled with student’s 

name.  Students will go 
into the hallway to drink. 

All studios cleaned in 
between each class.  

Professional cleaning 
and sanitization will 

occur twice per week.

Around the parking lot 
carlines will be used. 
Lobby side door for 
drop off and back 

parking lot door for 
pickup.

Windows will remain 
open with fans on 
during all classes.

Food only allowed for 
students taking multiple 

classes a day.  Food 
must be eaten in the 

homework room.

Each student’s 6 foot 
area is defined by a 
different color taped 
on the studio floor.

Parking lot and lobby 
areas remain closed. 

Students only allowed 
inside the studio.

Anyone exhibiting 
symptoms of sickness 

will be sent home.

Class size limited to 
eight students and 

one teacher to 
maintain 6 foot 

S&G Cleaning 
services hired to 
decontaminate all 

studios prior to the 
start of this session.

Center Stage opened 
as the new homework 

room can 
accommodate up to  
six students only.


